Minutes- Meridian Hills Town Council 2008 Budget Hearing September 10, 2007

The Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by President Terry O'Brien. Councilors Kay Ivecich was present and Councilor Abbe Hohmann was absent. Clerk-Treasurer John Taylor was absent. Asst. Clerk-Treasurer Bernie Bruno was present.

Copies of the 2008 Budget were distributed and reviewed. Bernie Bruno reported that this is the 2008 Budget that was approved by the Finance Committee earlier in August.

No residents were in attendance, and there were no questions raised by the Councilors attending the Budget Hearing.

At 6:55 PM, there was a motion to adjourn the Budget Hearing. This was unanimously approved.